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Towamba Spinners
Our community halls are busy 

with activity throughout the year. 

Towamba spinners group have been 

meeting in the Towamba Hall for 

36 years and remain as active and 

vibrant as ever. 

The group welcomes new and 

experienced spinners and 

craftspeople are also welcome to 

drop by and join them. A gold coin 

donation appreciated and they meet 

every Tuesday between  11am and 

4pm. 

For more information call Pam 

Bradford on 6494 7186 or Julie 

Bedwell 6496 7113.

Pictured: Phyllis South and Julie 

Bedford.

Careers at Council

 

Applying for a job with 
Council is a whole lot easier 
with the introduction of our 
new E-recruit system! 

A user friendly, self-service 
system which allows people 
to apply for jobs online, 
24-hours a day, 365 days a 
year, from anywhere in the 
world! 

To view current jobs visit 
Council’s website.

Council Meeting 

agenda...

An Ordinary Meeting of the 
Bega Valley Shire Council 
will be held in the Council 
Chambers, at the Bega 
Valley Commemorative Civic 
Centre, Bega on 1 February 
to consider and resolve on 
the matters set out in the 
attached Agenda.
View the Agenda on 
Council’s website.

Sign up to your VN!

If you like our Village 
Newsletter but you only 
ever get to see it in the 
window of your local 
shop or on a village hall 
noticeboard, help is at 
hand! 

You can now sign up to 
receive the fortnightly 
newsletter on the Village 
Newsletter page on our 
website.

Beach Street road works

Merimbula’s Beach Street will be closed for road rehabilitation works on Monday 30 

January 2017 from 6am to 6pm.

The works between Main Street and Alice Street are to prepare the surface for final 

resurfacing in March. Work is weather dependant, and a full road closure is required. 

Signage will be in place advising people of detours.

For more information please contact Terry Maher 0447 293 114.

Summer blockbuster exhibition ending soon at BVRG!

Iconic photographs capture Australian beach culture from the 1930s to today. 

Sunbathers, swimmers, surfers and surf life savers are depicted in this collection of 

photographs from the Australian National Maritime Museum.

The exhibition includes Max Dupain’s iconic image, the Sunbaker, Ray Leighton’s 

surfers posed with their longboards, images from Jeff Carter’s 1960s surfing safari, 

and Roger Scott’s “critical moment” photographs, taken as an individual catches a 

wave or dives into the ocean. 

The Waves and Water exhibition is open at the Bega Valley Regional Gallery Monday 

to Friday from 10am until 4pm and Saturday from 9am until 12 noon until Saturday 4 

February 2017. Don’t miss out!


